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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Kindergarten, Year 1, Year 2 (including 2/3 Garnet), K-3 Mint and K-6 Sky will be 
participating in International Fairy Day on 

Tuesday 1 June 2021 
Students will be able to dress up as fairies or elves and participate in fairy/elf 
themed learning experiences. 

As part of the day, students will learn how to write a procedure of how to make 
fairy bread and will have an opportunity to follow their procedure to make and 
eat their own fairy bread. We will be following strict health guidelines and 
safety practices. Please advise your class teacher if you do not want your child 
to participate in this learning experience. There will be no sharing of food during 
the day. 

We look forward to seeing all the students dress up in their fairy and elf clothes 
on the day. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Kymberley Griffin and the K-2 Teachers 
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